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This item was brought forward by Ald. Cummings.  The request is to have cross walk marking painted at the
intersection of Rempe Drive and Wildberry Court.  The Department of Public Works does not have any
issues with this request.  It should be noted, however, that all painting work has ceased for 2020 and this
location would not be physically painted until 2021.
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